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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS 

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Volume XXIV Issue: 018                                                                   Time: 1245                                                                                    Date:  21MAR24 

 

Safety Advisory – Sunken Barge Salvage Operations near LMR 

MM 261 AHP 
 

1. The Captain of the Port New Orleans is issuing a safety advisory for the waters of the Lower Mississippi 

River from Mile Marker (MM) 260 Above Head of Passes (AHP) to MM 262 AHP. This advisory is needed 

to protect persons and vessels from the potential safety hazards associated with salvage operations on a 

sunken barge being conducted near MM 261 in the center of the navigation channel. The operation will be 

conducted from 7:00am – 5:00pm daily, beginning on March 22, 2024 until salvage operations are 

complete.  

 

A. A one-way traffic scheme will be implemented from MM 260 to MM 262, starting at 0700 on 

March 22, 2024, 24-hrs a day, until the salvage operations are complete. Mariners are urged to give 

wide berth and transit at slowest safe speed to minimize wake while passing through the area. 

 

B. All vessels transiting in the area shall contact the M/V SARAH PAIGE via VHF Ch. 13 or 87A to 

make passing arrangements. Alternatively, vessels may contact the vessel via at 225-454-8324. 

 

 

For additional information, contact the following:  
 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hour): (504) 365-2545 

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 x230 

Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280 

                                                            

 

 
 

 

 
     
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

     “For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/new-orleans under “Safety Notifications”  

  

 

CAPTAIN Kelly K. Denning 
Captain of the Port, New Orleans 
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